
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 12th March 2021 

Welcome back. 

 

We would like to start by saying a huge thank you to everybody for their 

support this week to help us keep everybody as safe as possible.  May we 

take this opportunity to remind all parents/carers to contact the school office should your family 

experience any COVID symptoms. 

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any  

concerns at all please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email 

(office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk).   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680       Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   
Monday 

Music lessons (individual pupils) 

Tuesday 

Years R & 1: PE  day (pupils to wear full PE 

kits all day)  

Thursday 

Red Nose Day—wear red and/or wacky 

hair (donations via ParentPay)  

Friday 

Red Nose Day lunch (bookings only) 

Years 2-6: PE day (pupils to wear full PE kits 

all day)  

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

(remain in school PE kit) 

Drop off/pick up times 

Class 1 (Years R & 1) 8:50am-3:15pm 

Class 2 (Years 2 & 3) 8:45am-3:10pm 

Class 3 (Years 4, 5 &6) 8:55am-3:20pm 

One adult per family.  Face  

coverings must be worn  Please  

arrive at the time set for your child

(ren) and adhere to social distancing 

(2m) whilst waiting at the gate(s).   

Pupils with siblings must arrive/depart 

at the time stated for the youngest 

sibling. 

Pupils are permitted to bring 

essentials to school: water  

bottle, wipeable plastic lunchbox 

and a coat. 

 Easter break: 29th March to 9th 

April  

**Dates for your diary** 



 

ICS Coaching Football Club:  

Fridays 

If your child would like to  

attend football club with Aaron  

Watson please book by texting 

07876 141107.  If your child’s name 

does not appear on the register  

provided to us by ICS Coaching we 

will not be allowing them to stay, this 

is due to track and trace.  All  

children booked onto football club 

need to come to school in PE kits. 

Dessert 

Please note the dessert on Friday 19th March will be a Red 

Nose Day cupcake to celebrate this event. 



This week’s stars are: Leon (Yr1), Star 

(Yr3) & Evan (Yr5) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Molly (Yr1)  

Handwriting Award:    

Taylor (Yr1) & Bluebell (Yr3) 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

 

AttendanceAttendanceAttendance   

Reception:Reception:Reception:   100%100%100%   

Year 1:  93.75%Year 1:  93.75%Year 1:  93.75%   

Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%Year 2:  100%   

Year 3:  87.5%Year 3:  87.5%Year 3:  87.5%   

Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%Year 4:  100%   

Year 5: 100%Year 5: 100%Year 5: 100%   

Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%Year 6:  100%   

Whole school 96.94%Whole school 96.94%Whole school 96.94%   

Congratulations Congratulations Congratulations    

Years R, 2, 4, 5 & 6Years R, 2, 4, 5 & 6Years R, 2, 4, 5 & 6   

Lunches 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole week using ParentPay, 

the deadline for orders is midnight on Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the 

office by 9am on Monday with your child’s choices for the week.  Menus can be found on 

the school website under Parents > School Lunches. 


